
 
 
 
 
 
May 26, 2011 
 
 
To:  MCOG Board of Directors 
From:  Janet Orth, Deputy Director for Administration 
Subject: Information Packet of June 6, 2011 Meeting - No Action Required 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * 
 

The following items are attached. 
 
1. Correspondence to North Coast Railroad Authority – As directed by the Council at the 

May 2 meeting, staff’s letter is attached, dated May 20, 2011. 
 
2. Response to Comments Advocating Bicycle & Pedestrian Investments – Staff’s 

letter dated May 23 responds to Mr. Edward Oberweiser’s correspondence of May 1, 2011. 
 
3. Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) - Meeting minutes of February 23, 2011. 
 
4. NCRA Board Meeting Notes – Notes of North Coast Railroad Authority’s meeting of May 12, 

2011, prepared by Caltrans staff. 
 
5. NCRA Press Release – Dated May 5, announcing the Federal Railroad Administration has 

allowed freight service to resume on the NWP rail line from Lombard to Windsor. 
 
6. Notice of Availability – Final EIR for NCRA Project – As of May 11, the Final Environmental 

Impact Report for the NCRA’s Russian River Division Freight Rail Project has been released. 


